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PATHS Parent Workshop 

Thank you to the parents who attended the 

PATHS parent workshop this week. The open 

lessons start on Monday. Please come to the 

lessons to see the PATHS programme being 

taught to your child. 

PATHS Open Lessons 

Class Date and time:  

Year 6 Monday 22nd April 9am Class 

Year 5 Tuesday 23rd April 9am Hall 

Year 4 Wednesday 24th April 9am Class 

Year 3 Thursday 25th April 9am Class 

Year 2 Friday 26th April 9am Class 

Year 1 Monday 29th April 9am Class 

Reception Tuesday 30th April 9am Class 

 

Clubs 

The clubs letter has been sent home. Do help 

your child choose which clubs you would like 

to do. Cooking is already full, but there are 

spaces in the others. 

 

Year 6 Saatchi Gallery Trip 

 
Year 6 had a very interesting trip to the 

Saatchi Gallery and enjoyed taking part in a 

marbling workshop. 

Summer Term 

Welcome back, it is good to see all our families. 

There are lots of exciting things happening this 

term so do look out for letters in bookbags and 

text messages. We know so it's important to 

provide enriching experiences and 

opportunities for children to ensure they don't 

miss out on valuable learning and 

development. 

 

Please check inside book bags every day! 

Home time Safety 

Staff hand over children to parents and carers at 

the classroom door at the end of each day. Please 

make sure your child does not run away from you 

as you are leaving the school site. We appreciate 

the pathways are busy, so take time to hold your 

child’s hand if you think they will run ahead. Thank 

you. 

Harrison Catering Lunch Survey 

Our caterer Harrison would like to know what 

you and your child think about our school 

lunches. We will text a link to the survey so you 

can share you thoughts and make suggestions. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/the-alton-
school  
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Local Events and 

Diary Dates 

 

 
 

Free intensive swimming lessons 

From April 2024, the council are offering free 
intensive swimming lessons for Wandsworth 
children in Years 5 to 7 who are yet to meet 
the Key Stage 2 swimming criteria (25 
metres). 
The lessons will run throughout the school 
holidays and are for beginners. Each child will 
get five consecutive days of 30-minute 
intensive swimming lessons. Register your 
interest on the Places Leisure website: 
https://www.placesleisure.org/contact-us/ 

 

 

Year 6 Marbling workshop 

25 April Y4 Sikh 
Gurdwara 

30 April Y5 Kew Gardens 

2 May Y3 National 
Gallery 

2 May Mrs Lamb’s 
Resource Base 
Bockett’s Farm 

3 May Y1 Library visit 

6 May Bank Holiday. 
School closed 

7 May Y1 Wetland 
Centre 

8 May Y4 Southside 
Wandsworth 

22 May Y6 Natural 
History Museum 

24 May Y6 Holy Trinity 
Church visit 

27 to 31 May Half Term 
holiday 
School closed 

3 June School opens 
for children 

4 June Y6 Regenerate 
Youth Club 

6 June Y4 Royal Mews 

11 June Y5 Magistrates 
visit 

14 June Y2 Holy Trinity 
Church visit 

24 June Y6 Lavender Hill 
Court 

26 June Y3 Pizza Express 

12 July Y5 Ark Putney 
visit 

24 July Last day of 
school 
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